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West-MEC launching new website

Glendale, Ariz. (September 2022) — West-MEC, a career and technical education
public school district, launched its all-new website today.

The site includes a multitude of updated features and an easier to navigate interface for
users. The features include student testimonials, student stories and a complete design
overhaul. Accessibility has also been streamlined to assist in web navigation for all.

This was a year-long process with valuable feedback from internal and external
stakeholders.

“We are excited to introduce our new site that represents our West-MEC brand and
showcases our commitment to economic development for students,” said West-MEC
Public Relations Administrator Chris Cook. “Sharing our students stories and skills
they’'ve learned at West-MEC, such as our students who helped rebuild a home for
someone, was a main priority.”

The site launched earlier this morning, Sept. 1.

About West-MEC:

West-MEC is a career technical education public school district focusing solely on
innovative career and technical education (CTE) programs that prepare students to enter
the workforce and pursue continuing education. West-MEC CTE programs provide
students opportunities to earn college credit and industry credentials. West-MEC serves
more than 37,000 students from 48 high schools across 3,800 square miles in the
northern and western cities of the Phoenix Metropolitan area. West-MEC now also offers
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adult education programs. Visit www.west-mec.edu for more information about
West-MEC’s career-driven education opportunities, or follow us on Facebook, Twitter,
and Instagram.

i


http://www.west-mec.edu/

